
Enko Bonanjo School Science 

Fair 29th of March 2023 

  

Dear Parents, 

Accept warm greetings from me and the entire Enko staff. As you know, science, 

technology and engineering are basic skills expected by employers and these skills 

developed by our students will be very valuable for them in the universities and life 

beyond. As Twenty First Century citizens, these students will also have to make some of 

the toughest decisions of any generation, based on their understanding of emerging 

science and technology. 

To this effect, Enko Bonanjo is organising a science fair on the 29th of March 2023. Science 

fair involve students in the practices of science and engineering, requiring them to apply 

those skills learned in the classroom to a topic of interest to them. Doing science is key 

to understanding science. 

Hands-on scientific investigation and invention are the focus at our particular fair. Your 

child will design, test, analyse, and present a project that uses scientific methods to solve 

a problem. The sky’s the limit! 

I am writing you this letter, to notify you that, the bulk of the work will be done at home 

and these students need some materials as well as help and guidance from you. Teachers 

will check or guide them periodically. However, much of the work will be self-directed. 

You, parents are encouraged to offer emotional support and reminders, but to allow 

children to do the projects by themselves.  

We thank you for your continuous support and don’t hesitate to call or email with any 

questions. 

Sincerely yours in Education 

Mamme Samson Nkwelle (Head of science department and Science fair coordinator) 

Tel: 674165256   email: mamme.nkwelle@enkoeducation.com 
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